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“Two are better than one because they have a good reward for their toil.” Ecclesiastes 4:9-10 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Warm Weather  

As we enter our final few weeks of this academic year we hope the lovely warm weather continues.  

In order to help everyone continue to stay safe in the heat we have a few reminders and 

recommendations.   

• Please bring a sun hat to school – please make sure it has name on it 

• Please apply sun cream – children are able to bring sun cream to school to reapply if they 

can do it themselves, staff are not allowed to apply it for them. They must not share this 

with other children 

• Please use an ice pack inside lunch boxes to help keep food cool 

• Please remember a water bottle – no squash in water bottles please  

Key Stage 2 children currently store their lunch boxes on trolleys outside their classrooms, please 

be assured that every effort is made to move them if they are in direct sunlight.  The storage of 

lunch trolleys outside enables the classroom space to be less cluttered and dedicated to learning.  

As the weather heats up an ice pack would help to control the temperature of the lunch box.  We 

are problem solving a long-term solution for this but in the meantime, this might be an ideal time to 

try the school lunches instead.  The kitchen team have worked hard to provide a menu that covers 

all tastes and is full of children’s favourites. If you would like to have a look at the menu and order 

you can find details on the school website under parents.  

We would like to thank you for supporting your child as they competed in Sports Day last week.  

We hope you enjoyed it as much as the children did.  Due to the pandemic, we have not been able 

to hold a full sports day since 2019. Mrs Boswell and Mr Oates worked extremely hard to organise 

the event and the staff were amazing as always in making it happen; we thank you for coming 

along to support it. We hope that you enjoyed the refreshments too- thanks to Tina and the kitchen 

staff for organising this added extra! We would kindly ask that you take the time to complete a very 

short online survey to enable us to reflect and improve ready for next year.  The closing date is 

Friday 1st July; please respond as soon as you can and before Friday while it is still fresh in your 

mind! 

Link to the survey: https://forms.office.com/r/G0cWHswFMV  

Thank you for your ongoing support; if you have any questions or concerns then please contact 

either your child’s teacher via the class email or the school office. 

Yours in faith and partnership 

 

Mrs Louise Bury 
Headteacher 
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